
From: Andrew Herreman
To: Holly Malynyk
Subject: GRCA Comments - A1-22 - 60 Main Street East
Date: March 4, 2022 8:10:39 AM

Good morning Holly,
 
GRCA has no objection to the approval of application A1-22. The subject property does not
contain any watercourses, floodplains, shorelines, wetlands, valley slopes or other
environmental features of interest to GRCA. The property is not subject to Ontario
Regulation 150/06 and, therefore, a permission from GRCA is not required.
 
Sincerely,
 
Andrew Herreman, CPT
Resource Planning Technician
Grand River Conservation Authority

400 Clyde Road, PO Box 729
Cambridge, ON  N1R 5W6
Office: 519-621-2763 ext. 2228
Toll-free: 1-866-900-4722
Email: aherreman@grandriver.ca
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